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YEAR 6 SUMMER NEWSLETTER 
29th April 2022 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Welcome Back to Bevendean – we hope that you all had a good Easter break. It has been great to see the 

children returning to school ready to continue working hard. 

 

What we are learning this term 

Our Geography topic this term is India and this will be the basis for much of the work that we do. This includes 

learning about the experience of living in a different part of the world and how it compares to our lives. In 

English, we will be writing information texts, letters regarding issues around living in some areas of India and 

some poetry, as the children were so good at it last term. For Maths, we will be focusing on revision until after 

SATS and then we will be working on some maths projects. In art, we will be doing screen printing and in 

Design & Technology we will be making products for Enterprise Week (see below). In Science, we will be 

learning about Electricity.  

 

Broadstone Warren 

We are very pleased that so many children have signed up to come to Broadstone Warren, 4 th – 7th July. We 

are so excited about it and are looking forward to going. Please make sure payments continue to be paid via 

ParentPay. If you are having trouble paying, please speak to Miss Miller or Miss O’Neill. 

 

Enterprise Week 

During the week beginning 8th July, we will be holding an Enterprise Week. This is an opportunity to make 

products in small groups and sell them to raise money for our end of term Leaver’s Trip. We will send home 

a letter closer to the time about resources we will need to be donated. 

 

Leavers 

The Year 6 Leaver’s assembly will be held at 12.30pm on Tuesday 19th July. We will send out further 

information closer to the time.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Miss O’Neill  Miss Miller     

 

  


